
 

Chairman’s Report 
The society’s meeting on Monday 20th May was  
attended by twenty five members who enjoyed a 
very interesting talk and Power Point presentation by 
Victoria Wallace the chief executive from Leeds  
Castle. It is proposed to organise a “Behind the 
Scenes Tour” of rooms not usually open to the public  
for members, possibly on a weekday in July and I 
hope to have information on this for next Monday’s 
meeting. 
Committee members continue to be busy with the 
selection of photographs and postcards for the pro-
posed book: -   

HARRIETSHAM  
IN  

OLD PHOTOGRAPHS AND POSTCARDS 

It is hoped to have this available for purchase by the 
end of September at a cost of £9.99.,  the 1st edition 
of 500 copies will include 100 signed copies which 
will cost £14,99.  Orders for the book are now being 
taken.  
I look forward to seeing you on Monday next.                             
 
   Peter Brown     Chairman 
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Next Meeting 
 

Monday 17th June 

7.30pm  

Harrietsham School 

Hall, West Street, 

Talk by Avice Harms  

“A.20 Maidstone to Ashford” 

Diary Dates 
 

July 9th -   Visit to Kent History 

& Library Centre - 10am.  

July 15th - Village Walk. 

No meeting in August 

September 16th - Underground 

      Kent 

 

All meetings in The School Hall 

Start at 7.30 pm. 

 

 


